
MADE A PUBLIC NOTICE EBARB WATERWORKS DISTRICT 
MINUTES FOR MEETING HELD ON APRIL 8, 2021 @ 5:30 PM 

Ebarb Waterworks District held its regular monthly meeting on April 8, 2021 at 5:30 P.M. at the office on hwy 191.   

President, P.M. Woods called the meeting to order. Members present were P.M. Woods, Danny Lopez and Robert 

Conyer, Pete Nugent. Donald Garcie was absent. Gilbert Limon, Operator/Manager, was also present. 

Robert made a motion to approve the minutes of the 3/25/2021 regular meeting and Pete seconded the motion. All were 

in favor. Motion passes. 

There were no guests to acknowledge. Gilbert spoke on behalf of Norris Dubois. The board discussed his request for 

water and instructed Gilbert to keep him updated on the progress of the well. Gilbert also spoke on behalf of Bruce 

Brumfield, said he would like to hire him as a part time employee. The board discussed it and told Gilbert to call them 

whenever he gets the application in and they would do an interview.  

There was no reason to amend the agenda.  

The cpa report looked really good.  

Pete made a motion to pay the approved monthly bills. Danny seconded the motion. All were in favor. Motion passes.  

The president had nothing to report.  

Gilbert reported the Hwy 6 line was done and we were just waiting on the health department to give us a permit number 

to put on our sample form so we could take a sample to see if it passes and work would start on Hwy 482 again next 

week.  

There was no old business to be resolved at this time.  

The only new business was to sign the letter of engagement accepting TCBT of Natchitoches as our auditors.  

Robert made a motion that PM sign the letter of engagement with TCBT and Danny seconded the motion. All were in 

favor. Motion passes.  

Danny made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Pete seconded the motion. All were in favor. Motion passes.


